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Sunday, December 18th at 5:00PM

Feeling blue? Many people find it hard to be cheerful during the Christmas holidays, especially if they are dealing with the death of a loved one, a divorce or separation, a recent job loss, or a debilitating illness. There are many concerns that can make this time of year painful for many people in our church and community. During these long nights just before Christmas, many struggle with darkness and grief. St. Mary Anne’s is attentive to the needs of people who are “blue” at Christmas, so we are offering our sacred space for people who are living through a dark time. Our Blue Christmas Service will give us a time for reflection, and the comforting reminder of eternal encouragement and hope in Christ. 
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